Hello Members of the Health and Human Services,

My name is David Ormonde and | reside in District 31. | am asking you to please render a Do
Pass on house HB1515.

Raw milk contains all of the beneficial probiotic bacteria, enzymes and nutrients. The process
of pasteurization destroys these benefits. Honestly raw milk should be more available in the
stores. We should be given the opportunity to decide if the risk is worth the reward. All we are
offered are stripped down versions of foods, no wonder we are such a sick and unhealthy
population. Our rice, our wheat, our milk, the list keep going. Everything is bleached, refined,
pasteurized, modified....and we don’t know why everyone is so unhealthy. Give us REAL, RAW
foods like we were meant to eat. If you want to start banning things, start with all our processed
garbage sitting on the grocery shelves.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

David Ormonde



